
• If your child is starting Secondary School in September 2025 you must 
apply on-line between 2 September 2024 and 31 October 2024.

• If your child is moving from Infant to Junior School in September 2025 
you must apply on-line between 4 November 2024 and 15 January 2025.

• If your child is starting Primary School (Reception) in September 2025 
you must apply on-line between 4 November 2024 and 15 January 2025 
(for children born between 1 September 2020 and 31 August 2021).

For further information please visit:  
walsall.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions
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Admissions    

• Apply on-line, apply on-time.

• Name 5 preferences for a 
secondary school application.

• Name 3 preferences for a 
primary school application.

• Include your most local 
school.

http://www.walsall.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions

